
Haseltine (quick) Newsletter Friday 10th February

 
Dear Families, 
 
Just a quick newsletter today to keep you informed of a few things and also to wish you all a 
very happy, and safe, half term holiday. We will see you all again on Monday 20th February. 
 
Tree Planting - I will be there at 10am on Saturday 25th February to help, can you be there 
too? 
 

 
 

 
 

nd BUT this has also been proposed as a Strike Day. Whilst 
we have no further information about possible disruption at this stage, we 
thought that it would be better to move this to another date (we love World 
Book Day and we know you all do too!). 
 
Details will follow about events, But I do know that some of you are planning 
costumes already and I wanted to give you all the heads up.  
 
The Haseltine World Book Day will be on Thursday 9th March. 
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Careers Fair             
 
Please see my previous newsletter for details for our annual Careers Fair.  
 
So far I have only two volunteers th March 8.30-12pm. 
Please, please email me to volunteer yourself or someone you know. We really would be so, 
so grateful: every career & job is important to us. headteacher@haseltine.lewisham.sch.uk 
 
Family Language Day 
 
Tuesday 21st February is International Mother Language Day (we will call it Family Language 
Day ). 
 
We will talk about it in assembly on the Monday too. Please can you encourage your 
children to be ready to share their family language with us in that first week back.  
 

Bike helmets 
 
It is so, so important that your children wear a helmet if they are cycling to school.  
 
From the first day back after half term, we will be insisting that your child wears a helmet if 
they cycle  anyone not wearing a helmet when coming to school will not be allowed to 
cycle home, we would have to ring you to come & collect your child. 
 
This may sound harsh, but we really are worried about those children cycling unprotected. 
 
Thank you. 

 
Have a very lovely half term everyone  see you on the 20th 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


